
5000 Watts 1280 kc 

DAvis 5-4141 

Farmington, New Mexico 
June 19, 1959 

1204 Hutton 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 ''olumbia rive NE 

Albuquerque, N.M. 

Dear mr. Maguire, 

I ran across your letter and realized it had not been answered. Our 

cheif engineer is out of town and apparently he did not have time to 

answer your letter of June 5 before leaving. 
Let this letter serve as confirmation that you did receive KZUM...1280 
kc's. We are 5000 Watts daytipe. have have been on the air since July 1 
1958. "Not being an engineer I cannot tell you anything more concerning 
the technical aspects of the óperation that would be of interest to you. 

The person you listendd to at that time was Bob Tabor...program director.. 
formerly with CKCW in Moncton, New Brunswick. 

Thank you foryour letter and may you continue to receive at will our 
broadcasts. We would be delight in hearing from you again. 

retards, 

a Patterson 
News Director 
Ka -zoom Radio 


